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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Map-Pro, Propylene and MAPP gas cylinders 
22 March 2012                                                                 ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Due to a manufacturing defect complete shut-off of the 
cylinder valve may be delayed resulting in gas leakage. 
These leaks may pose a potential risk of fire or explosion. 

Details Map-Pro, Propylene and MAPP gas cylinders, with a batch 
code of 'W [month] D' through 'W [month] L' (no I-year). 
Batch codes can be found on base plate of cylinder. 

What to do If the cylinder has never been connected to a torch or other 
device, do not use cylinder. Return it to the place of 
purchase for a full refund or exchange. 

If the cylinder is currently connected to a torch or other 
device, do not disconnect it. Take the cylinder outdoors; 
ignite the torch and burn off the entire contents. Disconnect 
the torch from the empty cylinder and dispose per the 
instructions on the cylinder label OR return it to the place of 
purchase for a full refund or exchange. 

If the cylinder has been connected to a torch or other device 
but is not connected now, attach the torch, take the cylinder 
outdoors, ignite and burn off the entire contents. Disconnect 
torch from the empty cylinder and dispose per the 
instructions on the cylinder label OR return it to the place of 
purchase for a full refund or exchange. 

Never leave lit torch and cylinder unattended. Use torch only 
in a well-ventilated area. 

More 
Information 

Consumer website  
Call 0508 276 642 or email 
mapcylinderrecall@worthingtonindustries.com 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/map-pro-propylene-and-mapp-gas-cylinders?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls
mailto:mapcylinderrecall@worthingtonindustries.com

